
 
5401 Snyder Lane  Rohnert Park, California 94928 

 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 

SISTER CITIES RELATIONS COMMITTEE 

MEETING  
THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 10, 2022 

 
THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 

SISTER CITIES RELATIONS COMMITTEE 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED  

The Next Regularly Scheduled  

Sister Cities Relations Committee Meeting Will Be Held On: 

Monday, December 8, 2022 at 4:00 P.M.  

Rohnert Park Community Center 

5401 Snyder Lane 

Rohnert Park, CA 94928 

 

 
This notice is posted in compliance with California Government Code section 54955. 

 

 

 

Dated:  November 7, 2022    Amanda Foley    

      _______________________________________ 

      Amanda Foley, Community Services Supervisor  

 

 


